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From the President 
As the incoming president, I knew I would need to 
get stuff done before I went on vacation, and 
mostly succeeded. I neglected to write up the 
President’s comments, so here goes - direct from 
Nova Scotia. 
 
First, I want to express my gratitude to our (now) 
past president Sharron Willock for her hard work 
and efforts to fill in for me when I wasn’t here or 
preoccupied during my VP stint. She went above 
and beyond for sure and I know that I will be able 
to call on her if need be.  
 
Our summer event at Canatara park was a 
successful and well attended event, and my 
thanks to the organizers. We’re all looking 
forward to our fall and winter events. 
Golf in September, Fish fry in October and 
Christmas dinner/dance in November. Please see 
the newsletter for details. 
 
We’re also working hard to fill openings on our 
SLEAC committee, so if you are interested in 
helping us out, please contact one of our 
Committee members. 
  
Here’s to another successful year!  
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Coming events: 
 

 
Fall event                   October 11 
Christmas Dinner       November 29 
 

Photo credits: Jim Snyder 
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Member News & Information 
 

What are we doing? We’re retired, but we can still be active! 

 

What fills your days? Have you got dome hobby or volunteer work that keeps you active? 
We’d like to give you an opportunity to share with our club those things that keep your mind and body young! 
Get in touch with us about your story 
 
Speaking of stories, if you worked in the Lube plant or Packaging warehouse, you will notice if you drive by that 
those longstanding landmarks are coming down and being recycled. 
 
One of my first neighbours in Sarnia (Gord Fawcett) was a boy when he started working for Imperial Oil. The 
timing of his new career was when the company name was changing from Imperial Oil Company Limited to 
Imperial Oil Ltd. So Gord’s first task was to take his little pot of paint and a brush and paint out the word 
Company on every product container in the warehouse. I remember taking him through the warehouse when 
we had a family open house day back in the 1980’s; he enjoyed revisiting the buildings where he spent so 
much of his working life.  
 
 
 

 
Has Anything Changed? 
Help us to keep our club records up to date. 
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail 
address?  
Send the new information to: 
Ralph Henry 
145 Conestoga Dr. 
Sarnia, Ont. N7S 6A2 
519-383-0156 

md.sleac@gmail.com 

 
Keep us up to date 
If anyone knows of a member’s illness or death please 
contact secretary Sharon Sharp and she will send out a 
card.    519-383-7578  
 
Web site 
Our web site is up and running and reliable thanks to Ric 
Cudmore! On the web site are links to photographs, 
events and other information.  

http://sleacweb.ca 

 
Event Registrations  
Cheques must not be dated any later than the 
cutoff date for an event. Cheques dated for day of 
event will not be accepted. 

 
Transportation and accessibility 
Please note that registrations for our events will 
include a line that you can fill in if transportation is 
needed or if you can provide a ride to the event. The 
committee members organizing that event will make 
an effort to link those that need a ride and those who 
can provide one.  

Reminder: The company subsidy is only paid to the club for members who have  
1) participated in at least one event during the past fiscal year which is June 1, 2018 - May 31, 

2019 AND  

2) have paid their membership dues for the upcoming fiscal year 
 

mailto:md.sleac@gmail.com
http://sleacweb.ca/
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SLEAC presents a Fall Fish Fry 

When: Thursday October 11, 2018 
Where: Camlachie Community Centre 

 
Social hour 4:30 to 5:30   Dinner 5:30 to 6:30    

Draw prizes to follow dinner 
 
Menu: Fish, potatoes, Cole slaw, ham, baked beans, pie and ice cream for dessert 
Cash bar also available 

"Vegetarian meals upon request." 
 

Member cost $14; Guest cost $28 
Register by October 1, 2018 

 

50/50  

 

Food collection  

Food Donations will go to 
School Breakfast/Lunch Program 

 

 

This event is limited to the first 200 people that register. Make cheques payable to SLEAC 
Do not postdate cheque past October 1 
  
Reply by October 1 to:    Sharron Willock, 125 Stathis Blvd., Sarnia, ON, N7S 5T5 
 
Coordinators: Sharron Willock, Sam Donato, Rakesh Mehta, Sharon Sharp 
 

 

Cheques payable to SLEAC  

 

SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $14 
 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $14 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $28 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $28  
 
Vegetarian meals upon request   

_____________________________________ 
Do you need transportation assistance?  

_____________________________________ 
Can you provide transportation for someone else?  

_____________________________________ 
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2018 Picnic 
in the Park 

August 14, 2018 
Canatara Park  

Entertainment by Hazel Pretty 
 

50/50 to Caring Hearts Children’s 
Program at St Joseph’s Hospice 

 
Food donations to St Vincent de  Paul 
Food Bank 
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Club 

 

2018 - 2019 Committee 

President: Larry Western  
 

519-542-9481  
 

Vice president: Tim Mondoux 
 

519-491-9891 
 

Past president: Sharron Willock 519-542-4952 

Secretary/Outreach: Sharon Sharp 519-383-7578  

Treasurer: Gary Locke 
 

519-869-6336  
 

Directors: Jim Snyder 
Sam Donato 

 519-786-6374 C 519-330-4195 
519-542-8471 

Event Planning: Alan Day 
Doug Robinson 
Rakesh Mehra 
Ron Pask 
Ralph Henry 

519-542-1517  
519-869-8818 
519 541 0678 
519 331-7285 
519-383-0156 

Membership:   

Webmaster Ric Cudmore 519-331-1583 

Communications: Jim Snyder                                         519-786-6374 C 519-330-4195 

 

Our next executive meeting will be December 6, 2018 at 10 a.m.  
At  IOL Training Centre  252 Chippewa St. Sarnia, Ontario  

Our web site is http://sleacweb.ca  
Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed  
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SLEAC 

Christmas Dinner and Dance 

Dante Club on London Road, 

Sarnia 

1330 London Road; Onsite parking  

 
Event Co-ordinators  

 

 
Alan Day, Sam Donato, Ralph Henry 

Thursday, November 29, 2018 
 

Social hour 5:30 to 6:30 p.m.  
Dinner         6:30 to 8:00 p.m.  
Dance          8:00 to 1:00 a.m. 

 

 
 
Music by CDDC 

50 / 50 to 
Sarnia Humane Society  

 

 

Food Donations to the 
Salvation Army 

 
 

Menu:  Salad, Turkey dinner 
Carrots and mashed potatoes and roast potatoes 

Dessert - pie 
 

Inform Ralph Henry of any dietary restrictions 
 

Reply to  
Ralph Henry  
145 Conestoga Drive 
Sarnia Ontario 
N7S 6A2 
519 383-0156 

Cost per member   $25 
Cost per guest       $55 
 
Cut-off date November 10 2018 

 
Make cheques out to S.L.E.A.C. 
and do not postdate past 
November 10 

 

Name:  member/guest Amount 
 

Christmas Dinner 
2018  
at the Dante Club  
 
$25 per member  
$55 per guest 

 

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

Total  
 

Do you need transportation assistance?  

Can you provide transportation for someone else?  

 


